
April 2022

RE: Opportunities to assist Painesville Salvation Army!

Hi Ken, 

It is so good to hear from you again!

Also, I have just started collecting school supplies for 
our Aug. distribution.  I have attached the collection 
flyer to this email.  We will need enough supplies for 
about 2,000 children.  Feel free to pass the flyers on to
anyone you think may be interested in helping us with a 
donation or a school supply drive. I can print flyers for
you if you need them. 

I am in need of volunteers to take school supply 
applications over the phone during the month of July.  I 
schedule 2 shifts M-F from 9-12 or 12-3. I will need 
several volunteers for that.

We will be organizing all of the supplies in the gym the 
week of July 25-July 29.  Then we will be packing the 
backpacks the week of Aug. 1-5. We will be distributing 
the backpacks to the families on Aug. 6.  Let me know if 
anyone is interested in helping. I will start scheduling 
volunteers soon. 

I am also planning our summer day camp right now so if 
you have any members who like to do crafts or have 
hobbies they would like to share with the children.  I 
would love for them to come and do that.   I am always 
looking for trips to take the children on to give them 
new experiences too.



We always love to take the summer camp children fishing. 
Many of them have never been fishing. We can always use 
an extra set of hands for that day.  We usually take them
to Veteran’s Parks in Mentor. Almost all of the children 
catch a fish.  I can let you know what day we schedule 
that for.  

I can let you know if we have other opportunities that 
come up as well.

Thanks again for everything!

Donna Bullis


